
Justification Statement 

 

May 14, 2025 

 

Dear Haines City Building Zoning Department: 
 
In regards to my property at 950 Lily Avenue, Haines City FL 33844, it is my desire to open a 
Beer and Wine Bar with a 2COP alcohol license with the State of Florida, accompanied with 
arcade machines inside structure to provide an additional family-oriented activity in 
Historical Downtown Haines City. 
 
 
 
 
Maritza Rascon 
 
 


